7 Arlington Avenue

Lynn Selassie <lynnselassie@verizon.net>

Wed 6/22/2022 11:57 PM

To:Alex Elvin <elvin@mvcommission.org>;

Cclynn Selassie <lynnselassie@verizon.net>;

Dear Mr. Elvin,

We are writing to support the Lisa Kim and Eunu Chun's application to rebuild their home at 7 Arlington Avenue. We
have known the Chun family for fifteen years. They are thoughtful, respectful, warm and neighborly people. Their intent to
respect and honor the predominant architecture, aesthetic and nature of their surrounding homes is clear in the side by side
‘Existing’ and ‘Proposed’ elevation plan drawings presented.

We too spend summers on East Chop and love and cherish the charm of its homes and neighborly camaraderie. We
know that the Chuns share the same sentiment and they have worked tirelessly to create a new home that will perpetuate the
specialness we enjoy each time we take a walk along the Chop. After lengthy analysis, deliberation and planning about the
best way to achieve a year round home, the Chuns made the difficult decision to rebuild. This was not a straightforward
decision and was not taken lightly. We urge you to grant permission for their rebuild.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Lynn and Sengal Selassie
Owners, 19 Harrison Avenue



